Children in Need MUFTI Day & Cake Sale Friday 15th November 2024



4th November 2024

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to announce that once again we will be supporting the BBC's Children in Need charity event.

Pupils are invited to join our **MUFTI DAY** and pay £1 to wear their own clothes to school. Money should be handed to Tutors during registration, and will be counted towards ACORNS points for each Tutor Group. We are also planning to have a cake sale during the day – cakes can be brought to the Hall and placed on the stage at the start of the day. Our Prefects will be selling them at breaktime, so kindly allow your child to bring a little cash to school to purchase a cake.

Supporting this event has become an Oakfield tradition over the years and we look forward to raising as much money as possible. May we take this opportunity to thank you for your wonderful support.

No child will be prevented from joining in the fun of dressing in their own clothes due to lack of funds. Similarly, no one will be prevented from wanting to donate more if affordable.

Yours sincerely,

Miss E Wilkes, Headteacher.



